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September 7, 2022

Nicole Garcia

Queens Borough Commissioner

NYC Department of Transportation
120-55 Queens Boulevard, Room 285
Kew Gardens, NY 11424

RE: Letter of Support for Citibike Docking Locations in District 30, within the confines of CB2

Dear Commissioner Garcia:

At the September 6, 2022, meeting of the Transportation Committee, a motion was made and seconded
to send a letter of support to DOT for Citibike Docking Locations in District 30 within the confines of CB
2. All were in favor of the motion by a show of hands with none opposed and no abstentions.

Community Board 2 is respectfully requesting the NYC Department of Transportation review this
request.

Thank you for your consideration of this request and we look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

rkell Kleinert
District Manager
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